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May 24, 2012 

 

Barcy McNeal, Secretary 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 

RE: In the Matter of the Commission’s Investigation into Intrastate Carrier Access Reform Pursuant 
to Sub. S.B. 162, PUCO Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

McClure Telephone Company (“McClure”) hereby files revised calculations supporting the mandated 
reductions to its intrastate access rates.  The attached calculations have been redacted to protect data 
McClure considers confidential and proprietary.  McClure is contemporaneously filing the confidential, 
unredacted revised calculations under seal pursuant to Ohio Adm. Code. 4901-1-24(D). 

Thank you for your assistance.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
/s/ Carolyn S. Flahive 
Carolyn S. Flahive 
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